Kimberly Gibbons

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 10:32 AM
To: Central Permitting

Subject: 205 2nd Street

Good Morning,

It is okay to issue a minimum electrical permit for the parcel at 205 2" Street. If they need to complete any other work
to the house they will need to obtain a zoning permit. The woman on the phone told me that there was no electrical
service meter on the house at all. | think that there had to be a meter there in the past and it was removed and they
need a new one now. According to Harnett County GIS the house was built in 1935. If you have any questions please let
me know. | hope that all of you have a great weekend.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

Snow Bowden

Town Manager

Town of Erwin

P.O. Box 459

Erwin, NC 28339
910-591-4200
townmanager@erwin-nc.org
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